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Dear Seniors Members 

This little Christmas gift package comes with best wishes from all of us at East 

Hunsbury Parish Council Team. 

As we come to the end of this very strange year, we have missed not being able 

to arrange our usual events, gatherings, and trips.  We would normally have 

been busy, creating a Christmas lunch for you, crackers, party hats and all!  We 

continue to monitor government advice, with regards to COVID-19, and we will 

restart activities, as and when it is safe, and we are permitted to do so. 

So – as we still cannot meet, we just wanted to deliver a little gift to you.  

Inside this pack, a couple of Christmas gifts, a newsletter pack. 

Within your newsletter, you will find an update of activities, as we have 

continued to work with organisations such as our schools, the Abbey Centre, 

Hunsbury Library, East Hunsbury W.I., and many volunteers, to keep as many 

things going as possible.  Cllr Maggie Allen also gives you more of a flavour of 

what has been going in, in her note. 

You will also find activities, such as baking ideas, book review, quizzes, and 

crafting ideas. These have been put together by volunteers: 

• The Book Review – by Ben Gray from Hunsbury Library 

• Christmas Baking – created by Caleb, our star youth baker from our Bake 

Off  

• Knitting Project – from Pauline Boler of our Seniors group.  Covid Quilt 

Project – from our Crafting Team 

• Bee Quiz – Maggie Allen & Photography Quiz – Rob Boler 

If you want to contribute to the next newsletter, please do let us know! We 

would love some handy hints on gardening, or maybe you are brilliant at 

cooking on a budget?   

We have also enclosed a facemask for you – many of you have been in touch to 

say how useful they are.  These have once again been made by wonderful 

volunteers.  You will find the facemask in a separate envelope, with washing 

instructions. 

AND FINALLY – from me – I would just like to round off the year, and this little 

note, by saying a huge thank you to the Seniors reps and volunteers and the 

Parish Councillors.  It is a pleasure to have so many people, willing to help. 

Best wishes to you all.  Stay safe – you know where we are if you need or want 

to get in touch. 

Liz Carroll-Wheat (Community Projects Officer) 
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